
The  
Faculty Assembly Meeting 
 
MINUTES    January 13th, 2023   12:30 PM SSTC 200ZOOM 

MEETING CALLED BY: Dr. Matt Mingus, Faculty Assembly President 
MINUTES ASSEMBLED BY:  Keri Stevenson, Faculty Assembly Secretary  



Dr. Mingus announced that the changes to the constitution and by-laws had passed by one vote. The 
new version of the constitution was on the website. Chairs were no longer part of the Assembly, among



 
To





Ms. Arviso closed her report by stating that she was looking into the note-taking services for students 
who needed these. She also had handouts that faculty could take.   

 
 
ACTION ITEM  CHANGING THE MARCH  DR. MATT MINGUS 
    MEETING DATE 
     

   
Dr. Mingus announced the necessity to change the Assembly meeting date for March, since the third 
Friday of March would be during Spring Break. He asked faculty to vote for either March 10th or 
March 24th,, the Fridays before or after. Faculty in-person raised their hands for each vote; faculty on 
Zoom checked green or red boxes. 
 
After tallying the votes, Dr. Mingus announced that March 24th would be the March Assembly meeting 
date. 

 
 
INFORMATION  COMMITTEE REPORTS  COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

DISCUSSION



Strategic Planning Committee: The committee chair, Dr. John Burke, said that the campus-wide 
committee had met, and the Albuquerque officials had sent out a summary of the information 
discussed, but he was not currently allowed to share all of that information with the faculty at Gallup. 
He would ask about why he could not share it in his next communication with the committee.  
 
Distance Learning Committee: The committee chair, Dr. Carmela Lanza, could not be present, but 
had sent a report. The DLC


